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Figure 11.  Change in hay composition from 1961-2011 (Statistics Canada and 
OMAFRA, unpublished data). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Figure 12.  Total number of cattle in Ontario from 1961 to 2011 (courtesy OMAFRA). 
 
While the numbers of cattle in Ontario have fallen in recent decades, the number of 
horses has increased (Wright 2005, Wilton 2008, Wilton and Caldwell 2009).  Between 
1996 and 2011, horse numbers on farms in Ontario increased by 13.2 percent 
(Statistics Canada 2011).  The extent to which the increase in horse numbers might 




